
 

 

 

Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: briant@commonspacemaine.org  
 
 
Amistad (Commonspace) 
Brian Townsend, Executive Director 
103 India Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Brian Townsend, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: djacques@amhc.org  
 
 
Aroostook Mental Health Services, Inc. (AMHC) 
Debra Jacques, Director of Marketing & Development 
180 Academy Street 
Presque Isle, ME 04769 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Debra Jacques, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: sara@thearcc.org  
 
 
Augusta Recovery Reentry Center 
Sara Halsey 
2 Bangor Street, Suite 2 
Augusta, ME 04330 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Sara Halsey, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: robert@bangorrecovery.org 
 
 
Bangor Area Recovery Network 
Robert Fickett, Executive Director 
142 Center Street 
Bangor, ME 04412 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Robert Fickett, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: linda@linmar-consulting.com 
 
 
Coastal Recovery Community Center 
Linda Impagliazzo, Consultant 
269 E. Shore Drive 
Coventry, RI 02816 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Linda Impagliazzo, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: ccloughbell@gmail.com 
 
 
Crooked River Counseling/ Lakes Region Recovery Center 
Catherine Clough-Bell, LADC, CCS 
87 South High Street 
Bridgton, ME 04009 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Catherine Clough-Bell, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: paige@healthyacadia.org  
 
 
Healthy Acadia 
Paige Johnston, Community Health and Supports Director 
76 State Street 
Ellsworth, ME 04605 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Paige Johnston, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: kjohnson@kbhmaine.org   
 
 
Kennebec Valley Mental Health Center d/b/a Kennebec Behavioral Health 
Kelli Johnson, Development & Grant Coordinator 
67 Eustis Parkway 
Waterville, ME 04901 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Kelli Johnson, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: kathie@llrecoverycenter.com  
 
 
Larry Labonte Recovery Center 
Kathie Williams, Executive Director 
412 Waldo Street 
Rumford, ME 04276 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Kathie Williams, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: ginger@pir2peerrecoverycenter.org   
 
 
Pir2Peer Recovery Center 
Virginia Collins, Executive Director 
2323 Medway Road 
Medway, ME 04460 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Virginia Collins, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: F891BFA1-6E74-412D-A220-998D9F9A8D80

May-03-2024

mailto:ginger@pir2peerrecoverycenter.org
mailto:Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov


 

 

 

Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: Leslie@portlandrecovery.org   
 
 
Portland Recovery Community Center 
Leslie Clark, Executive Director 
102 Bishop Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Leslie Clark, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: stevensongrantmanagement@gmail.com   
 
 
Save A Life, Inc. 
Jody Stevenson, Contracted Grant Writer 
487 Gilpin Road 
Orland, ME 04472 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Jody Stevenson, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: aknox@sweetser.org   
 
 
Sweetser 
Alaina Knox, Director of Recovery Services 
50 Moody Street 
Saco, ME 04072 
 

 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Alaina Knox, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: robyn.goff@voanne.org   
 
 
Volunteers of America (VOA) Northern New England 
Robyn Goff, Director of Criminal Justice Programs 
147 Waldo Avenue, Suite 180 
Belfast, ME 04915 
 

 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Robyn Goff, 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

  
Via Electronic Mail: KariTaylor@WMARI.org   
 
 
Western Maine Addiction Recovery Initiative (WMARI) 
Kari Taylor, Executive Director 
15 Tannery Street 
Norway, ME 04268 
 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation RFP #202306142 Recovery Support Centers 
Services  

 
 
Dear Kari Taylor, 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recovery Support 
Centers Services. Thank you for your proposal and work to serve the needs of Mainers. 
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no 
award will be made. Existing contracts will be renewed, in anticipation of the Department 
reissuing the RFP at a future date.  
 
Please direct any questions/concerns to Mike Freysinger at Michael.Freysinger@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement  
Division of Contract Management 
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